
From: Eilert, Patrick L
To: Zelmar, Karen
Subject: FW: Following Up
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 6:12:30 AM

FYI…
 
From: Lavinson, Melissa A 
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 6:06 AM
To: Berman, Janice S; Anderson, Mary; Zelmar, Karen; Krausse, Mark; Winn, Valerie J
Cc: Eilert, Patrick L; Hunt, Marshall; Miller, Matthew
Subject: Following Up
 
Thanks all. Dinner went well last night. Not much discussion re: computers. We talked about our
engagement re: furnaces briefly.  I indicated that we thought the time was right for folks to come to
an agreement, given the politics and uncertainty going forward. He said he understood and
appreciated the thought we had put into it.  So, I think we are good in terms of expectations
regarding our engagement at the federal level.
 
Best,
Melissa
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